
  
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:   All FINA MEMBER FEDERATIONS 

 

FROM: FINA, Lausanne 

 

DATE: June 13, 2019 

 

RE: FINA World Championships and FINA World Masters 

Championships Gwangju 2019 

Measles Vaccinations 

 

 

Dear Madam, Dear Sir, 

 

We have received a notice from the Medical Department of the organising 

committee of the FINA World Championships Gwangju 2019 following a 

meeting with the Korea Center for Disease Control and Prevention. 

 

Based on the information received, the FINA Sports Medicine Committee 

strongly recommends to all participants of the FINA World Championships and 

FINA World Masters Championships Gwangju 2019 to be certain of their 

immunity or to receive 2 measles vaccines (MMR measles-mumps-rubella) 

before their arrival in the Republic of Korea and participation in the event. 

 

In general, it is advised that your routine vaccines, as per your country, are up-

to-date. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Cornel Marculescu 

Executive Director 
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